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CHIP Coverage of Monkeypox Testing and Vaccines 

The United States Department of Health and Human Services declared 

Monkeypox a public health emergency on August 4, 2022. 

Monkeypox testing and vaccines are a covered benefit for CHIP 

Members. 

This coverage is effective for dates of service on or after July 26, 2022. 




